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3rd August ’22 

 

Dear Parents 

Greetings from The Millennium School, Greater Noida (W)! 

‘Nation First, Always First’ is the theme of India’s 75th Independence Day celebrations. Keeping 

this spirit in mind, a special assembly is being organised in the school campus which will help 

instill patriotism and love for the nation in our students. 

Following important points are to be noted: 

• The school will remain closed for Pre-Primary & Grade I on 15th August 2022. They will 

have a week-long celebration starting from the 8th August in their respective classrooms. 

• For Grades II-VIII, school timings will be 7:30 am –10:30 am. The transport pick-up and 

drop will be provided for the day. 

• The students must wear proper house uniform & carry their water bottles.  

• There will be no classes. 

We solicit parent support to make this special celebration a success. Please ensure that the  

students attend school regularly till 15th August and not miss a single day as the rehearsals are in 

full swing! 

 

Looking forward to your support and cooperation. 

 

Best Regards 

 

Dr Himani Tyagi 

Principal 

 


